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ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE - I, 78· 79 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: FOOD STAMP PROGRAM 

We have just been informed by FNS/WRO that there ma;y be dela;ys in receiving 
food stamp coupon shipments because of the fuel shortage. You should, 
therefore, consider these delays when ordering new coupon shipments or when 
evaluating your coupon inventory level. 

FNS/WRO bas suggested that counties carry a maximum supply of coupons; 
however, the decision to do this will be at the complete discretion of each 
county. If you have any further questions, please contact your Food Stamp 
Program Operations analyst at (916) 322-5475. 

cc: CWDA 
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